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Notice of Intent 

To Adopt A Mitigated Negative Declaration 

NOTICE is hereby given that the County of Sacramento, State of California intends to adopt a Mitigated 
Negative Declaration for the project described below. 

Title: Dry Creek Trail Phase II 

Control Number: PLER2020-00110 

Location: Along Dry Creek in Rio Linda, Elverta, and Antelope, CA. 

APN: : Northern segment: 203-0020-007; 203-0050-044; 203-0020-055; 203-0020-058; 203-0020-059; 203-0090-003; 
203-0090-004; 203-0090-034; 203-0090-074. Southern segment: 207-0180-001; 207-0312-009; 207-0300-012; 207-
0312-019; 207-0151-001; 207-0300-002. 

General Description: Two new trail segments, at the north and south ends, respectively, of the existing Dry Creek 
Parkway Trail. The northern segment would include construction of approximately 2.6 miles of paved Class I multi-use 
trail, stretching from the Cherry Island Sports Complex at 28th and U streets northward to the Placer County line in 
Gibson Ranch Park. The southern segment would include construction of 0.7 mile of paved Class I multi-use trail 
connecting the Sacramento Northern Bikeway Trail to the existing Dry Creek Bikeway Trail along Dry Creek Road. An 
equestrian trail runs parallel for the entirety of the segments. The proposed project also includes crossing signals and 
roadway striping, signage, along with construction of bridges over Dry Creek and one over an unnamed tributary. The 
County Regional Parks Department intends to demolish the single-family home, barn, and abandon the associated 
septic system at 2592 Elverta Road and incorporate the property into the Dry Creek Parkway. 

Review:  
The review period for the Negative Declaration begins on 1-12-24  and ends on 2-12-24  The Mitigated 
Negative Declaration may be reviewed at www.per.saccounty.net and at the following location: 

 

Sacramento County  
Planning and Environmental Review 

827 7th Street, Room 225 
Sacramento, California 95814 

(916) 874-6141  

Comments regarding the Mitigated Negative Declaration should be directed to the Sacramento County 
Environmental Coordinator and emailed to CEQA@saccounty.net or mailed to 827 7th Street, Room 225, 
Sacramento, California, 95814.  Failure to do so will not preclude your right to testify at a future public hearing 
for the proposed project.  The date, time, and place of the public hearing is presently unknown.  A notice 
providing the date, time, and place of the public hearing will be provided by the hearing body authorized to 
conduct the public hearing for the proposed project.  
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